- St. Peter’s School East Bridgford - Homework

Teacher: Mrs Cains/ Subject: History Date: 10/3/117
Mrs Gilbey/ '

Mr Montgomery

Task/ Expectation:

Firstly, an apology from last week! When we mentioned the cross country
medal winners at Ratcliffe College, we forgot to mention Sam Turner, who
also achieved a medal for running. So well done to Sam too!

We had a very enjoyable dancing and cake eating day today to help raise
money towards Rock Challenge. Thank you for all your support with this. Mrs
Marston has requested that children do not return their sponsor forms until
they have collected in the money.

For homework this week we would like the children to be really creative. As
you know, we are studying Ancient Egyptian times at the moment and we
would like the children to present a piece of Egyptian information in a creative,
unusual way. We will be showing and talking about our efforts in a ‘museum
day’ later in the term, where children from other classes will have the
opportunity to look at our work, as we take on the role of museum curators.
We are looking forward to seeing the lovely creative work about any aspect of
Ancient Egypt and thought that you would appreciate more time than usual for
this task. Therefore the return date will be the Friday after the Easter holiday.

We are always interested when the children bring things from home into
school to show, but recently this has been difficult to manage in terms of
finding time for everybody. We have now created a show and tell timetable so
each group of children are given an opportunity on a certain date. Show and
tell now takes place on Wednesdays only (or Friday if we run out of time). The
timetable is on show in the classroom and also on the class page of the
website.

Times tables will take place as usual next Wednesday — thank you for your
continued support with this. Also, please ensure that your child has the correct
P.E. kit for table tennis in the hall every Monday afternoon.

Thank you.

To be returned by Friday 21°* April




